
Awesome Alum!
The Boys & Girls Clubs of Yellowstone County 

Alumni Series, this month featuring 
 

Abigail Davis! 
Abigail is a Club member turned proud business 

owner in Billings!
 

Which Club did you attend? When?
I went to Lockwood Clubhouse from kindergarten to 8th grade, 2005-2014! 9 whole 
years.

What was your most memorable experience at Club?
My most memorable part of Club was getting to play Guitar Hero with my friends once 
we were old enough to be in the Teen room. The Teen room was a cool exclusive place 
we all wanted to be in!

What have you accomplished since your time at Club?
This year I purchased my first home with my boyfriend and I started my own mobile 
grooming businesses, The Big Dog Express. 

If you could give a Club kid of today some advice, what would that be?
Learn as much as you can from the staff, they were some of my greatest mentors. 

Anything else you would like to add about being a Club kid?
Club was a very important part of my childhood, it has really made me who I am today.

The Big Dog Express opened for business in 2023! 
You can schedule your pet’s grooming or receive a 
quote at TheBigDogExpress@gmail.com

If you are a Club alumni or know of anyone that is,
we would love to chat! 

Please email Nicoletta Flores at nflores@bgcyellowstone.org


